
Exchange of views with World Bank 

（6 May 2025） 

 

On 6 May 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy call and had discussions on the 

issues of mutual interest with the World Bank’s Resident Representative in Namibia, 

Ms. Mariama Cire Sylla.  

 

The various topics which were discussed amongst others included the recent launch of 

World Bank Namibia office and the possibilities of future collaboration in Namibia 

between the two offices, the upcoming Ninth Tokyo International Conference on African 

Development (TICAD 9) as well as an exchange of views on the economic situation in 

Namibia. 

 

 

(From left) Ms. Mariama Cire Sylla (World Bank) and Ambassador Asazuma 


